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   LISTSERV #97
 

Welcome to the SHCC LISTSERV.  The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD. 

Sent: Friday, December 10, 2010 4:33 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #97 - Important Information from HUD

HUD has asked SHCC to pass on the following important information.



REFINANCE WITH FHA’S 223F MORTGAGE INSURANCE PROGRAM

HUD encourages owners of Project-Based Section 8 properties to consider refinancing using FHA’s 223f mortgage insurance program <http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/progdesc/purchrefi223f.cfm> .

Refinancing to a lower interest rate can improve a property’s financial position, or be used to fund needed repairs.

For more information, contact:

*          Ft. Worth Office (North Texas & New Mexico) – Charlotte Mitchell – (817) 978-5797

*          San Antonio Office (Central Texas, Rio Grande Valley, & Southern Gulf Coast) – Todd 
            Dapilmoto – (210) 475-6800 

*          Houston Office – (Greater Houston & North Gulf Coast) – Crystal Rienth – (713) 718-
           3156

*          Little Rock Office (Arkansas) – June Clark – (501) 918-5723

*          New Orleans Office (Louisiana) – Art Wells or Ty Harris – (504) 671-3791



GRANTS AVAILABLE UNDER EMERGENCY CAPITAL REPAIR PROGRAM

On November 29, 2010, HUD announced via Grants.gov that funding is available for approximately $5 million in grants under the Emergency Capital Repair Program (ECRP).  The Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA), “Emergency Capital Repair Grants for Multifamily Housing Projects Designated for Occupancy by the Elderly: Notice of Funding Availability can be downloaded at:

http://www.hud.gov/offices/adm/grants/fundsavail.cfm.

Under this NOFA all applications are to be submitted electronically via Grants.gov unless the applicant receives a waiver to submit a paper application.  Additionally, it is important to remind you that the funding is for emergency purposes as set forth in the NOFA.

The NOFA may be found using the Department of Housing and Urban Development agency link on the Grants.gov/Find website at http://www.grants.gov/search/agency.do.  A link to Grants.gov is also available on the HUD website at http://www.hud.gov/offices/adm/grants/fundsavail.cfm.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your HUD assigned Project Manager.












